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Subaru of New Zealand recently hosted a luncheon at The Canyon for the launch of
our 2019 Subaru Forester.

We had chosen Bendigo Station for the drive programme for 10 nationwide motoring
journalists for its ability to showcase our Forester's class-leading off-road ability.
Imagine our surprise when we learnt there was a stunning venue on the property that
would completely wow our guests over lunch, while they took a break from driving.

Hayden was extremely accommodating from the outset and worked hard to ensure
we had everything we needed for the 20-person lunch - even offering to display one
of our Foresters inside. The décor was perfect and the set-up was exactly as we had
requested, with a roaring fire keeping the cold day at bay.

The journalists appreciated the photographic display Hayden has created that
documents the origins of The Canyon building as Highlands Motorsport Park's
restaurant and some of the challenges he faced transporting it up into the Bendigo
hills.

Hayden recommended Delicious Catering from Tarras and we were still talking about
Glynnie Barry's incredible salmon and merino lamb for days afterwards.

We felt lucky to experience the beauty of the stunning Central Otago landscape via

lunch at The Canyon and would highly recommend it to any group wanting to dine,
meet, listen to music, or get married somewhere extremely special.

Thanks and kind regards,

Daile Stephens

Marketing Manager

Subaru of New Zealand

Subaru of New Zealand

A division of Inchcape Motors New Zealand Limited
46 Lady Ruby Drive, East Tamaki, Auckland 2013, NZ
PO Box 58 743, Botany, Auckland 2163, NZ

T +64 92727720

subaru.co.nz



